
 

 

Dear Sir 

 

22/01439/FULL6 | Retention of single storey outbuilding at rear | 79 Coniston Road 

Bromley BR1 4JA 

 

We object to this application 

The building by virtue of its elevated position and crude unfinished blockwork is an eyesore 

in the street scene. 

Residents have reported, without supporting evidence, that people are already living in this 

building (and indeed this was the intent of an earlier planning application). In any event, there 

may be a possibility that this building may be used for residential purposes in the future.  We 

are not clear whether this constitutes a strict planning issue at this point in time or whether 

this is a potential enforcement issue. 

 



 

 

Your sincerely 

 


